ROY BRADFORD EVANS ATTORNEY AT LAW

4206 West North Avenue Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53208 (414) 445-3855 / E-mail: evans.roy@att.net

August 27, 2020

Mr. Thomas Barrett-Mayo City of Milwaukee

RE: letter of Resignation from the City of Milwaukee Board of Review'

Dear Mayor Barret,

Having been appointed to serve as the chair and member of the City of Milwaukee Board of Zoning Appeals I hereby submit and please accept my resignation as a member of the City of Milwaukee Board of Review. Thank you for your continued faith in me and confidence in my desire and ability to serve the City of Milwaukee.

Respectfully,

Roy B. Evans, Esq.

RBE/e